Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Construction Industry Licensing Board has received the petition for declaratory statement from Devon B. Higginbotham. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Section 489.105(3)(c), Florida Statutes, as it applies to the petitioner.

The Construction Industry Licensing Board hereby gives notice that on July 30, 2010, it received a Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Devon B. Higginbotham. The petition seeks the Board’s interpretation of Section 489.105(3)(c), Florida Statutes, and whether the Petitioner is properly licensed, according to construction industry licensing requirements pursuant to Section 489.105, Florida Statutes, to construct an accessory use structure on a lot that does not have, and will not have a residential structure on it.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: G. W. Harrell, Executive Director, Construction Licensing Board, P. O. Box 5257, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-5257.

Please refer all comments to: G. W. Harrell, Executive Director, Construction Licensing Board, P. O. Box 5257, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-5257.
